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To Our Valued Customers,

As we near the end of the calendar year we are all grateful to have made it through 2020 and
look forward to 2021. All of our businesses have demonstrated the ability to proactively
manage through the challenges of 2020 and ultimately position ourselves to move forward into
2021.

In line with our self-evaluation, and due primarily to the increased cost of drayage, it is
necessary to implement a General Rate Increase (GRI) for each of the following line-item
services:

Service New Rate
Drayage — PEV to Omni in Dade County $ 500.00
Drayage — POM to Omni Dade County $ 475.00
Drayage — adt’l leg for empty return — as applicable $ 200.00
Chassis Included
Overweight Included
Congestion Fee Included

The new rates will be effective on 01-01-21. Exceptions to this GRI will be communicated on a
case-by-case basis.

ate your business and look forward to out mutual success in 2021.We sincerely

President
Omni Transloading Logistics


